Bundarra Central School

Bowline Street
BUNDARRA NSW 2359
Phone 026723 7102
Fax 02 6723 7387
Email Address bundarra-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au



31st January 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Bundarra Central School students from Years 2 to 6 will have the opportunity to participate in the School Learn to Swim Program at the Uralla Pool. The program will be held from Monday, 6th February to Friday 10th February 2023, excluding Wednesday 8th February. The bus will leave the school at 10:00am and return around 2:30pm in time to catch buses home. Morning tea and lunch will be eaten at Alma Park before and after the lessons. Students will also be able to play on the equipment at the park at these times.

The cost for the week will be \$15 which covers entry to the pool and the bus.

Students will be required to wear regular school uniform including hat and shoes. They are encouraged to wear their swimmers under their uniform in the morning to save time changing at the pool.

Students will need to bring: water, morning tea and lunch, swimmers, towel, sunscreen, a plastic bag to put wet gear in and warm clothing.

If you have any questions, please contact the school.

Justin Stewart Relieving Principal	Jennifer Dezius Swimming co-ordinator
	OTE AND MONEY TO THE SCHOOL BY FEBRUARY 2023.
give permission for my son/daughter School Learn to Swim Program to be held excluding Wednesday, 8 th February.	at Uralla Pool from 6 th to 10 th February 2023,
I have enclosed \$15.	
Parent/Caregiver	Date